
St. John’s University 
Jamaica, N.P. 143d 

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 

August 13, 1976 

Dr. Norman Lamm 

Yeshiva University 
55 Fifth Avenue 
New York, New York 10003 

Dear Dr. Lamm: 

In the name of all at St. John's University, may 
I earnestly congratulate you as you prepare to assume 
the challenging responsibilities as President of Yeshiva 
University. 

I am certain that your scholarly background combined 
with the richness of your religious commitment will 
serve you and Yeshiva well as you lead the University 
into its ninth decade of academic and cultural excellence. 

Sincerely, 

ry v. Joseph T. Cahill, C.M. 
President 


